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Lynda Justice, President ummy, l/ummy, !/ummles
President , _
Lvn;?h:;ice December Busmess' Meeting . o For The -
584-6826 As is policy, we will not have a business meeting in December. Tummy, Tummy, Tummies

Vice-President
Evelyn Turner
584-3451

Secretary
Peg Hansen
586-9488

Treasurer
Vickie Lewis
584-1437

Newsletter
Editor
Evelyn Turner
584-3451

Shagging
Friday nights
Masters Lounge
9pm- 1am

Business
Meeting
Every Third
Friday 8 pm
unless noted
otherwise

Instead, we will have our Christmas party December 9th and at that
time, install officers. Please make plans to attend your party at the
Elk's Lodge.

Membership Dues
Beginning with the year 2001, the dues for membership in the

Burlington Shag Club will be $15.00 per person. We felt this was
necessary due to the increase in the cost of your newsletter. If you
renew your membership before January | for the year 2001, the
increase will be waived for this time and you can still renew for

$10 per person.

Friday Nights at Masters
As of November 24th, we are back to Friday nights at Masters. We

were able to have a DJ for this transition and we had a great time.
For the time being we may not always have a DJ, but we will be
there on Friday nights. Support your club and come out.

It's Christmas Party time and that
means we are asking our members to
bring some really good munchies for
everyone to enjoy during the evening.
All of those delicious snacks are so
good and they seldom seem to last
very long at all. You can bring deli
trays, fruit, sweets, dips, sandwiches,
or just any kind of munchie. If it is
something you like, you know other
people will like it too!!

So don’t forget, it's Saturday,
December 9th at the Elk’s Lodge.
We'll see you there with all your

goodies!!! ' %&o e,

Christmas Cheer

We will again help out our family at Christmas time (we provided Thanksgiving dinner for them) with food, clothes, toys for
the children or whatever it is they may need the most. We had a very generous donation from a member at the meeting
and would like to ask that you please contact Bob Maccia with your donations. Our family really appreciates our help and
with it, may soon be able to be on their own.

Mid-Winter

I'have received the Mid-Winter passes for 2001. To be able to go to mid-Winter, which is January 18-21, you must have a
pass. To get this pass, you must have a valid 2001 membership. If you want to go, please renew early --- do not wait
until the last week and expect to be able to get your membership and/or the Mid-Winter pass. There may be no passes left
or | just won't be able to get one to you. This is your responsibility to get them in time.

Meals On Wheels Benefit

Well I know it seems a long way off, but it will be here before you know it. We have already had our first meeting and right
after the first of the year, things will really start to get going. It is not too early to begin planning where you will get
sponsors and donations for the silent auction. Remember, we will need your help. Also, the MOW Board is holding a raffle
for a cruise. It will be a cruise for two to the Bahamas or Cozumel (your choice) between 9/1 thru 12/1/01, excluding
holidays, plus port charges, and $200 in cash. Tickets are on sale now for $20 each or three for $50 (only 350 tickets will
be sold). Get your ti=kets now! Contact me or call 228-8815.

Christmas Party

Don't forget your Ghristmas party on December Sth at the Elk's Lodge. Plan to come out and sparkle and glitter (as per
Linda Maccia). We will all bring hors d'oeuvres and the cover charge is S5 per person. See flyer inside for more details.

Benefit Golf Tournament
Our final total for the golf tournament for Special Olympics is $8,334. Thanks to all who helped make this possible.



Burlington Shag Club Christmas Party

Satarday, December 9, 2000
0:00 p.m. - 1:00 a.m.

The CIK's Lodge, Moran Street

Burlington, NC

Admiossion - S5.00 per person

DI - Karold Beaver
Statesville, NC

Bring Your Own Bzverages
(Tce ‘Wit Be ‘Px‘ovidzd)

Hors d’oeuvres provided by shag club members
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FAREWELL AND SO LONG

As I begin writing this last article as your club
president, I do so with mixed feelings. It is time
- o go. Time for a much-needed rest, new people
to take over and new ideas. 1will miss being your
president and I will not. It has certainly been an
interesting experience for the last five years.
With the help and support from my fellow officers
(Susan, Judy, David, Dotty, Evelyn, Buddy, Peg,
and Vickie), chairpersons, and members, fivc
years of which I can honestly say have been more
pleasure than pain.

You did your jobs well and I thank you for all of
your help and support, for without you, I could
not have done my job. I ask that you give the
new officers all possible help and support so that
the Burlington Shag-Club can continue its good
deeds for the community and grow as a club.

Again, 1 thank all of you so much for helping me
make it through the last five years.

Lynda

And What Would You Like Sants Claus To
Bring You?

Judy Smith - | just want everyone to be happy!

Keith Andrews - | just want a job where | don't get
laid off every July!

Ron Wilkerson - Successful hip surgery so | can
keep on shagging.

Betty Honeycutt - Continued success for my family
members.

Sherry Tyndall - An 1G1A Thermal Spa.

Vickie Lewis - Diamond earring jackets.

Pam McHone - Dale Jarrett in his UPS uniform.
Dawn Lewis - |'m content with what | have!

Bob Maccia - A bottle of Viagra, and a bowling lane
that is 10 feet longer so Peg won't get hurt next
time!

Rick Turner - A new Harley Davidson motorcycle.
George Lewis - A grandson - quick.

Steve McHone - Another DJ championship.

Linda Macecia - | want Rusty Wallace under my tree!

And Lynda, what would you like Santa Claus to bring
you? -- “That all depends on who Santa Claus is I11"
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Attention Members !

Membership Dues
Increase

Effective January 1, 2001, your
annual dues will increase to
$15, BUT, you can save S5 if
your renewal is received by
December 3ist and pay only
$10. This change was made to
offset the increasing cost of the
newsletter and try and build a
fund so we can have DJs more
often. This is still quite a
bargain as almost all of the
other clubs have dues of $20 or
more.

REMEMBER
PAY NOW - SAVYE NOW

Renew by December 31- $10
Renew after January 1- $15

Also, we would like to be sure
that we have all your
information correct on our
membership roster. Please take
the time to fill out the renewal
form that is in the back of each
newsletter, making sure that
you include your birthday (just
the month and day), and your
work location and work phone
number. We have quite a few
names on our roster without
birthday info and without work
info. We would like to start out
the new year with a correct
roster for all our members.

DON'T FORGET !l
RENEW EARLY & SAVE

gECEMBER
BIRTHDAYS

2 - Jill McFadden
4 - Terry Gardner
5 - Carol Pettigrew
8 - John Thomas
72 - Beth Canada
12 - Jimmy Myrick

16 - Judy Satterfield
16 - Gaill Barnette
20 - Jeanne Dinomore
21 - Gerry Holland
26 - JoAnn Eckhardt
26 - Tony Fogleman
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We send cur best wishies te Mike and Louise
R Flanigan fox speedy necovenies. Mife is

deing quite well from his feart attack, but
will be undengoing gall tladder surgery
B oscon. Louise is necovering from fieel
R sungery and has just gotten back into
D shoes duing the Last few weebs.
X We sure hope they both get along
well and will be cut and about scen.

TR



“FUN BOWL" BOWLING TOURNAMENT HICHLICHTS _
Linda Maccia & Evelyn Turner

If you missed our bowling “tournament”, you
missed quite a night of fun and laughter.
There were 8 teams and we started at 7:30.
First off. Peg Hansen decided to practice,
strutted to the “foul” line (plus a little more),
and down she went -- hitting her head on the
floor, sounding like someone dropped their
ball! Thank God she wasn’t hurt too badly,
just a bad headache, and that's the way it
started!!!

Jesse, being the “star” bowler, got his team cranked up, Sister
Pam even got a strike - maybe 2! Then, there was Nita’s way of
rolling the ball that most of us will never forget - Vickie's
“bum” knee was acting up, Sharon Gilmore pulled a hamstring,
Ron Wilkerson’s hip was aching so Betty Honeycutt bowled for
him, and I'm not even sure of any other injuries, but somehow
we made it through the night. Having a bar in the bowling
alley certainly seemed to help - after a few “cocktails”, 1 don’t
know that a whole lot of people were keeping score. Thank
goodness the scores were kept automatically!!

Buddy and Dotty said they did NOT want to bowl
again; Nita agreed; and Steven Stearns said he
hadn’t bowled in 10 years, but somehow he ended
up being one the top 5 men who scored the highest!
And everybody thought Jesse was the King bowler,
but Lynda’s team won the tournament. The top 5
highest scoring women were Betty Honeycutt, Lynda
Justice, Barbara Hill, Pam McHone, and Gail Jordan. |
The top 5 highest scoring men were Jesse Justice,
George Lewis, Steven Stearns, Rick Turner, and Bob
Maccia. Not too shabby for a bunch of folks who
don’t frequent a bowling alley much!!!

The winning team of the “FUN BOWL” consisted of Steven
Stearns, Lynda Justice, Jimmy Lynch, and Barbara Hill with
a championship game total of 512. Their team won $100
from the Shag Club for such a great performance. Second
place went to the team of Zane Gibbs, Carol Pettigrew,
Earlene Hayes, and Betty Honeycutt with a total of 442.
And since we always recognize the team with the worst
score of the golf tournament, we should give the same
“recognition” to the bowling team with the worst score -
Mike Hayes, Sheila Bishop, Steve Pettigrew, and Evelyn
Turner (oh well, we did have fun!!).

We would like to thank everyone who came out to join in the fun. Other than those already mentioned above, there was
Mary Ann Lynch, Larry Jordan, Linda Maccia, Colon Bradsher, Steve McHone, Lynn Hooper, and Judy Smith. It was
different and it was fun and it's already been planned to have another tournament in a few months (we have to have
enough time for all our aches and sore muscles to recover!). Can you think of another “fun thing” to do on a Saturday
night (since we've gone back fo Friday nights at Ramada)?? If you can, let me (Linda) know, since I'm the
“Entertainment Committee Person”. I'm always open to suggestions. Hope to see more of you next time, it will be fun!!!
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Presen ts the 8th Annual Benefit Dance For
Alamance County Meals On Wh@@s
S g Saturday, February 10, 2001

. J L]
Sy % Ramada Inn Convention Center
s 1-85/40, exit 143 - Burlington, NC

i3
Buffet Dinner W Silent Uuction
6:30 - 8:00 p.m. ... 6:30 - 11:15 p.m.
@@ﬁ'&v Time @@m@]

9:00 p.m. - 1:00 a.m.

Great D]Jo ' Ballroom Caoh Bawr
.{é:i..;';' A EBEEBEEEEEEBEEN R AR S NS EEEEEE SRR -.i:t.:.}.' 3 Location o
Harvold Beaver | Fsmmmmmsmmmmig
Roy Childress Advance Ticket Prices Shag Vendors
$15/person-Dance Only $35/person-Dinner/Dance

7:00 p.m. - 700 a.m, $20/person at the door-Dance Only SSS
Ballroom & 50/50 Drawing

Duke/Carolina/State Room P P T e e v% % T $S$

Special Exhibition

10:15 - 11:00 p.m. - Ballroom

Accommodations - Ramada Inn Over 600 people attended the

336-227-5541 2000 event. Don't miss
Ask for Shag Club special rate out on a great 2001 !!
\SHARING IflELPING //_\\ND GIVING
e Ticket Request
Name(s) Phone:
Address:
Number of Dance Only tickets at $15/person Number of Dinner/Dance Tickets at $35/person

Total Amount Enclosed $

Tickets will be mailed if request is received before Friday, February 2nd.

Make checks payable to: Alamance County Meals On Wheels
Mail to: Alamance County Meals On Wheels, 508 West Davis St., Burlington, NC 27215

For more information, please call:
Al Fogleman at 336-226-1448 (days) or Buddy Whaley at 336-226-9737 (nights)




Minutes of November Business Meeling
November 18, CO00 - Peg Hansen, Secretary

I. The new ofticers for COOI are:

Buddy Whaley - President

Dotty Whaley - Vice President

Vickie Lewis - Treasurer

Peg Hansen - Secrelary
C. Treasurer’s report - balance is $1,469.0c.
3. Effective January |, dues will be raised from $I0 to
$/5. Members can save $5 by renewing before
December 3.
4. The Shag Club will meet at Ramada Inn on FRIDAY
nights from now on.
5. Don't forget Mid-Winter is around the corner and
CO00I membership must be paid before cards can be
issued.
6. In lieu of charging $C at the door, a basket will be
passed during the night to help defray the DJ costs.
7. $8,334 was raised at the Special Olympics Golf
Tournament.
8. Christmas is around the corner and we will be helping
“our” family with the six children. Stearns Ford has
contributed $250 to the family and as the club has done
in the past, we will contribute the necessary funds to
provide toys for these kids. Special thanks to Linda and
Boh for once again seeing this project through.
9. Decorators are needed for the Christmas Party on
December 9. Contact Linda Maccia if you would like to
help.
10. Lynda Justice has cruise raffle tickets for the Meals
On Wheels benefil. Raffle tickets are $C0 per person.

ceed Directions To The Elk's Lodge?

On Alamance Road (highway 62) close to
the Ramada, turn ci*o Heather Street
(between Dick Shirley Chevrolet and Libby
Hill). Go to 2nd street, Lynnwood Drive, turn
right. Go about 1/4 mile, Elk's Lodge is on
your right.

Birthdays
= Sharon Glilmore
10  Janice Walters 3
¢ 1 Dawn Lews '
£ 133 JudJ Srith 1

Mary Ann Lignch
Mag G.lasgo%? '
Pan McHone
Louise Planigan
Debbie Turmer
Shmty TJndall

BSC Member Is Talented Songwriter ...

Yes, we have a legitimate songwriter in our
midst. We would like to congratulate our own
Mike Hayes, who co-wrote the song “Oldies But
Goodies” with Mike Taylor of Holiday Band
from right here in Burlington. At the recent
Cammy Awards, Holiday won two Cammys, for
Best Group Album and Best Blues Album for
their new CD Turn It Up. “Oldies But Goodies”
is one of the songs on this new CD. Mike said
they were working on a new song now, so we are
anxious to hear it too. Congratulations to
Holiday Band and to Mike Hayes.

In a Cammy Awards related note, WPCM 920
AM Beach, Boogie Woogie & Blues, was
nominated for Small Market Radio Station of the
Year, but did not get the award this year.
Congratulations to Gailes Stuckey and the staff of
WPCM on the nomination --- perhaps next year
will be the year.
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2001 ACSC WINTER.
WORLKLSHOF

Feb 23rd thru 25th, 2001
Ramada Inn
Clemson, SC Hwy 123 and US76
ﬁ "home cookin® ACSC DJ's:
Granville Elliott-"Hall of Fame DJ"
./ J‘JJ Mike Lithe-WANS RADIO

Jack Moore "Hall of Fame DJ"

: J7 “Smokin Joe" Shipman

> Rikl "60 Minuteman" Vemon

John Wilson
Y -
Friday Saturday Sunday
Registration 4PM ACSC Workshop 9:30AM Gospel Hour 10AM-1PM
Hospitality 5PM-7PM Shag Workshops 10AM-3PM Continental Breakfast
--Power Up Poolside-- Pool Party 12PM-5PM '
Dancing 7PM-1AM Dancing 3:30PM-1PM

"Live Remote" Mike Little WANS
Dinner 5:30-7PM
Saturday nite parrty

LODGING-"ask for Shag Rafestl”
Ramada Inn $65 per nite plus tax, 1-4 bodles 864-654-7501

Comfortlnn $55 per nite plus fax, 1-4 bodles 864-653-3600
29 SleepInn  $60 per nite plus fax, 1-4 bodles 864-653-6000
Ramada Is the host hotel, Comfort Inn and Sleep Inn are

100 yards across the siteet-All offer Coniinental Breakfast

Address

Shag Club

Number of tickets $45 each prior to 1/1/2000 $50 each affer 1/2/2000
Add "one dollar" to your ticket price for a chance fo get your weekend ticket free!!l!

Total § enclosed TICKETS WILL BE HELD AT REGISTRATION--No Refunds!!

Number Attending ACSC meeting

Make checks payable fo: Electiic City Shag Club, PO Box 1672, Anderson, SC. 29622-1672. For additional
information contact Bobby Simmons 864-878-8444, Kathie Bolender 864-225-7950 emall KIB2g0@carol.net or Dave
Lash 864-972-0644 emall DavidL@queridgene’r.com

*All ficket holders names must be included for correct regisiration



Cs Observations of the Burlington Shag Club Bowling
Deap Bob, Linda, and Friends, night as seem by ace Club reporter Harvey . Ball

/ cannot tell you how wonderful our C
Thanksgiving divner was, thanks to gour 1. For the next shag club bowling night, the management of

gracious help] The turkey was so tenden and Country Club Lanes has consented to designate one lane as

the firings were great. To top it all off; what | “wheel chair bowling only”. What do you think Peg?

an array of delicious desserts! We really have | 2. Lynn and Steve were overheard planning to bring their

o lot to be thankful for; especially good- ¥ )rivers mext time so they could tee the ball up.

hhearted folks like yourselses. 3. Zane, Carol, Betty, and Earlene have filed a motion for a

Then the géft you gave me enabled me to catoh recount of the pin fall in the championship game. This
some great deals on Friday mopning. [t mas § recount must be done by hand. Seems like they don’t trust
such a good feeling to be able to lose myself in § those electronic counting machines.

the Sﬁ"/”/’f}’” cromds/ Thank you so much. | 4. Jesse was overheard begging Mama to give him some lessons
Once agad, youy thoughtfuiness has already before the next bowling night.

made 4 brighter! The mhole . . . . X
lot afiﬁj:ef‘:ﬂéz:a”;gal ;z,/e':,u{ / moso 5. Linda Maccia has decided to become a professional bowler if

blessed that you have taken an interest in my Bob will take care of the “bolls” for her.

family again! 1 can’t even begin to tell you | 6. The bowling night 010 nothing to disprove the fact that
the cheer you have alpeady given me. Thank | shaggers can be found in the gutter more often than not.
Yot 80 motich,

Ace Reporter ... Harvey . Ball

Lorve and cheer, Rae Johnson & Family
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SPECIAL EVENTS CALENDAR

Dec 9 Burlington Shag Club Christmas Party - Elk's Lodge, $5.00 per person.
9:00 p.m. to 1:00 a.m., DJ Harold Beaver, BYOB

Dec 31 New Year's Eve Party in Cornelius, NC. Hosted by Twisters Shag Club.
For more info, call 704-892-1114.

Jan 18-21  Mid-Winter, North Myrtle Beach
Feb 2-4 Foothills Winter Boogie, hosted by Lake Hickory Shag Club.

Feb 10 Meals On Wheels Benefit, sponsored by Burlington Shag Club. Ramada
Inn Convention Center.

Feb 16 Burlington Shag Club Monthly Business Meeting 8 pm & Birthday night,
Masters Lounge, Ramada lnn

Liberty, NC 27298

Whaley, Buddy & Doty
4615 Quarter Creek Lane

Feb 23-25  ACSC Winter Workshop, Anderson, SC. Hosted by Electric City Shag
Club.
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WE’RE MOVING BACK TO
FRIDAY NIGHTS
JOIN US FOR THE FUN !!!
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Shag, Glab

Elk’s Lodge
Gheistmas Pacty

HOMbORSh
PLOCSORRGadJCaRARULLY

Burlington Shag Club

P.0.Box 1174

Burlington, NC 27216-1174

Address Correction Requested
Saturday, Dec. 9th




